
 
 

 
From: Dennis Browne 
Sent: January 25, 2022 2:45:31 PM (UTC-03:30) Newfoundland 
To: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Cheryl Blundon 
Cc: Bernice Bailey; dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; NL Public Utilities Board; Jacqui Glynn; 'O'Brien, 
Liam'; Maureen Greene; Regulatory@nlh.nl.ca; regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; Sarah Fitzgerald; 
Stephen Fitzgerald;  

 
Subject: RE: [External] NP - 2022-2023 General Rate Application - To Parties - Request for Comments 

All; 
 
The GT Report seems to be in order and reflects our Agreements..No further comments. 
 
Dennis Browne 
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